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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION IX, ZAMBOANGA PENINSULA
SCHOOLS DI1VISION OF DAPITAN CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

MEMORANDUM
No. 34% s 2022

To: OIC - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors (CID & SG
PRIME-HRM Working Committee

All Ot

From: LIX ROMY A. TRIAMBULO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent 6

Subject:

Date: August 31, 2022

BENCHMARKING ON PRIME-HRM

Relevant to our preparation for developing our human resource management competencies,
systems, and practices toward HR excellence, the SDO will have a Benchmarking Activity at the
Schools Division of Dipolog City on September 8, 2022.

Anent hereof, the following employees are enjoined to participate:

Name Designation
Ella Grace M. Tagupa Chief, CID
Sherlito E. Sagapsapan Chief, SGOD
Geordito T. Olario Administrative Officer V
Michelle V. Torres SEPS (HRD)
Cynthia O. Dalman Administrative Officer IV
Vicente Ramon V. Suarez 11 EPS (HRD)
Junry B. Onganiza Administrative Officer 11

Amythyst Faith O. Diao

Administrative Officer Il

Jidelle G. Garcia

Administrative Officer II

Lora Wenella M. Amores

Administrative Officer II

Junnefe C. Jaralve

Administrative Assistant 111

Cyver O. Dalman

Administrative Assistant 111

A vehicle (Van) shall be provided for the transportation.

—Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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August 24, 2022 t/

FELIX ROMY A. TRIAMBULO, CESO V teGeiVED

Schools Division Superintendent | NO:__3d _ DATE: Ub(‘l«i\‘l,\f;
Division of Dapitan City TS e BY: Cf
Sir,

This has reference to your letter dated August 16, 2022 relative to your request for
benchmarking for PRIME-HRM portfolios. We wholcheartedly would like to be of
assistance in every way possible for the attainment of your certification, however, we
are not available on the given date due to activities scheduled beforehand relative to our
upcoming ranking and interview.

We will be more than happy to be of assistance on September 8, 2022, Thursday, for
benchmarking. Let us know if the date works for you.

We look forward to working with you.

Very truly yours,




